The University of Texas Medical Branch at Galveston



School of Medicine Graduate School of Biomedical Sciences School of Allied Health Sciences School of Nursing

May 16, 2000

Marine Biomedical Institute Institute for the Medical Humanities UTMB Hospitals and Clinics

D.W. Powell, M.D.
Edward Randall and Edward Randall Jr.
Distinguished Chairman and
Professor, Internal Medicine
Professor, Physiology and Biophysics

William E. Thornton, M.D. Professor Division of Cardiology Department of Internal Medicine

Dear Bill:

This is just a note to congratulate you on receiving the financial gift from the Class of 2000 Notes Service in recognition of your teaching abilities. Today's medical students are the physicians, teachers and academicians of tomorrow's medicine, and it is important to teach these students the art as well as the science and practice of medicine.

You are a true asset to the Division of Cardiology, the department and the institution, and I am delighted that the Class of 2000 has honored you. Keep up the good work!

Best regards.

Yours very truly,

D. W. Powell, M.D.

Professor and Chairman

Department of Internal Medicine

DWP/tlk

xc: John D. Stobo, M.D.

Stanley M. Lemon, M.D. Billy Ballard, D.D.S., M.D.

Marschall S. Runge, M.D., Ph.D.

Michael A. Ainsworth, M.D.

Douglass Stull

a:thornton-congrat.doc